Our Ref:

KMcC/LC/CM

Your Ref:

Contact:

Tel: F Mail: 01698 274936

⊢ Maii

nlmconnachiek@northlan.org.uk

Date

August 2024

Head Teacher
Mr K. McConnachie



www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Brannock High School Loanhead Road Newarthill Motherwell ML1 5AU

Dear Parent/Guardian

In a move to improve home-school communication we have adopted a paperless approach to contacting parents and carers. With the growth in e-mail, smartphones and general home computer use, we have noticed this is the preferred method of communication for many parents now. There are benefits for all parents and carers adopting this method of communication.

- Communicating with home directly via e-mail is far more reliable and far faster than depending on students to deliver letters and notices home. I am sure we have all found letters that are weeks old at the bottom of a school bag.
- More frequency of information, keeping parent/carers better informed.

In addition to the above, to enable the school to send out 'group' texts, we will be using your mobile telephone number as our first point of contact. We ask that you supply a mobile number if we do not already have one.

Yours sincerely,

KEVIN McCONNACHIE

HEAD TEACHER

OfficeNewTermHomeSchoolCommunicatione-mailparentlet.

Derek Brown, Director of Education, Education and Families Civic Centre, Windmill Street, Motherwell ML1 1AB







